
Dear Researhers, 

It is a great pleasure for us to inform you that the latest issue of IOJES (Volume 

10, Issue 2) has been published and it can be accessible on the journal’s website: 

http://www.iojes.net/OncekiSayilarDetay.aspx?Sayi=2    

The technical infrastructure of our journal has been completely changed. By the 

help of this new system both authors and researchers will be offered a better service.  

We would like to thank you for your understanding and tolerance in solving the 

problems experienced in this process.  

We are confident that all the articles published in our journal will contribute a lot 

to the field of education.  We will continue to strive to make sure that the next issues 

of our journal are better both in terms of functioning and quality. We are grateful to 

our reserachers who contributed to the publishing process of the journal and also to 

our reviewers who examined the manuscripts  rigorously.  

I would also like to thank all of our editorial board members and technical staff 

for their extraordinary effort and enthusiasm in this transition period. I wish you 

success in your academic study by stating that we would be happy to see your further 

contributions to our journal. 

Regards. 

http://www.iojes.net/OncekiSayilarDetay.aspx?Sayi=2

